INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL-RIYADH

REF: IIPS/PRL./24-25/130
Reschedule of Parent Teacher Meeting

09 December 2024

Dear Parents,

Kindly be informed that the Parent Teacher Meeting originally scheduled for
Saturday, 14 December 2024 has been rescheduled to Saturday, 11 January 2025

due to the upcoming sports day and ongoing examinations.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Best Regards,
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